
 

Beckwithshaw Primary School, 

Church Row, Beckwithshaw, Harrogate, HG3 1QW 

Tel:  01423 504642 

Email: beckadmin@rbk.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

Friday 29th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,          

On Wednesday 11th December school are hosting a Christmas Movie Night on behalf of 

FOBS. The film shown will be The Polar Express and all children are welcome. 

This will be straight from school at 3.30pm and collection from school will be 5.15pm. 

Children are permitted to bring their pyjamas/blanket. The cost of this will be £5.00 as the 

children will receive a small snack and drink for the film and staff will endeavour to ensure an 

exciting time for all! 

Please complete the permission slip below if your child will be attending this, and make 

payment of £5 to:  

Friends of Beckwithshaw School  
16721889  
05-04-54 
 

Please ensure you quote the child’s name as the ref when making the online payment. 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Kind regards, 

The Beckwithshaw Staff Team 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 I____________________________________give permission for my child  

________________________________to attend the Christmas movie night on Wednesday 

11th December 2024.  

Please return your child’s form to their class teacher no later than Wednesday 4th December 

2024. If we are not in receipt of a consent form, then your child will not be able attend.  
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